
 
HPV Cotesting Update 

 

 

 

 

 

Effective August 1, 2019, St. Luke’s Cytology Department 

will be removing “HPV Cotesting” selection from the PAP 

questionnaire.   Instead, HPV Cotesting should be ordered 

at the time of PAP collection with the HPV Specimen Label 

affixed to the Thin Prep Container indicating the HPV 

order. 

 
 

HPV IF ASCUS, HPV IF ASCUS or LGSIL, and NO HPV Testing will 

remain as selections to the questionnaire. 

 

Please contact SLH Cytology Department at (218) 249-5315 with any 

questions. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Additional contacts: Sarah J. Lundeen, M.D, Director of Cytopathology at (218) 249-5208, 

Jennifer Viergutz, Laboratory Administrative Director at (218) 249-5724, or Romine R. 

Deming, CT (ASCP) Technical Specialist of Cytopathology at (218) 249-5315. 

 

See St. Luke’s Laboratory Services Web page containing New Test 

Announcements:  
  

http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/ 

 

http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/

